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District Governorôs Message 

Dear Fellow Lions: 
 
I hope all of you had a good Christmas.  The holidays go by so quickly, so I hope you were able 

to enjoy them. 

Many of you have asked if we are doing anything to help the people of Kentucky after their 

devastating tornado.  I assure you that plans are well underway for us to participate.  We will 

have a truck that will pick up supplies at designated locations.  The Lions Disaster Relief Team is 

coordinating this effort.  Supplies and helpers are needed, and you will be kept informed of 

what is happening.  2nd VDG Amy Thompkins has arranged for a discount at the Greensburg 

Home Depot store, and she will be purchasing supplies for distribution.  If you would like to 

donate, please send a check to her prior to January 14.  Also, blood donations are needed.  If your club can arrange for a 

blood donation station, or if you can donate on your own, please do so. 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŀƎŀƛƴ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘƛƴƎ Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ [/LC ŦƻǊ ŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴ мллΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŘƛǎǘǊƛŎǘΩǎ Ǝƻŀƭǎ όƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŜǾŜǊȅ Ŏƭǳō 

and/or individual Lion contribute to LCIF).  The story of LCIF is epic, filled with unlimited compassion and tireless support 

of Lions serǾƛŎŜΦ  CƻǳƴŘŜŘ ƛƴ мфсуΣ ǘƘŜ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ [/LC ƛǎ ǘƻ άŜƳǇƻǿŜǊ [ƛƻƴǎ /ƭǳōǎΣ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǊǘƴŜǊǎ ǘƻ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜ 

health and well-being, strengthen communities, and support those in need through humanitarian services and grants 

that impact lives globally, and enŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ǇŜŀŎŜ ŀƴŘ ƛƴǘŜǊƴŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎΦέ  CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ рл ȅŜŀǊǎΣ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ 

dedicated our energies to increasing the ability of Lions everywhere, helping them empower the communities they 

serve.  With every grant we give, our history grows along with the impact of Lions.  Please be generous In your 

donations. 

!ǎ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿΣ ƻǳǊ ŦƻǳƴŘŜǊΣ aŜƭǾƛƴ WƻƴŜǎΩ ōƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ ƛǎ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ моΣ мутфΦ  Iƛǎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ŎƻŘŜ ǿŀǎ ά¸ƻǳ ŎŀƴΩǘ ƎŜǘ ǾŜǊȅ ŦŀǊ 

ǳƴǘƛƭ ȅƻǳ ǎǘŀǊǘ ŘƻƛƴƎ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǎƻƳŜōƻŘȅ ŜƭǎŜέΦ  WƻƴŜǎΩ ŘŜǾƻǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ embodied the values that have grown 

[ƛƻƴǎ /ƭǳō LƴǘŜǊƴŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘΩǎ ƭŀǊƎŜǎǘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǘƛƻƴΦ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǇǊƻǳŘ ǘƻ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ Ƙƛǎ ƭŜƎŀŎȅΦ   

Just a reminder that it is time to think about the donations your club will make in 2022.  Also, nominees for the various 

club offices should also be made shortly.  Please include your new members on your committees and other positions in 

your club. 

I wish all of you a happy, healthy, and prosperous year in 2022.   

Yours In service, 

DG Margie Wolff 
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Happy New Year to all my fellow lions!   

2021 was a challenge as was 2020 before it, so are you all ready for another challenge?  The truth is it often is good to 

be challenged, indeed we need to be challenged.  Challenges force us to reevaluate ourselves and the way we have been 

doing things.  Challenges lead us to explore new possibilities and opportunities.  Facing challenges will help us learn and 

grow.  Without these challenges we just might grow complacent and stagnate. 

 So, what new challenges do you anticipate in the new year?  Membership always poses a challenge.  Many of 

you might be tired of hearing it but without growth in numbers will slowly die; we need a constant infusion of new blood 

and fresh ideasΦ  LǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ Ŝŀǎȅ ǘƻ Ǝŀƛƴ ƴŜǿ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŘŀȅǎΣ ǿŜ ŀƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ǾŜǊȅ ƛƴǘŜƴǘƛƻƴŀƭΣ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ 

the time to plan a sound program of attracting and recruiting new members, but then the very vitality of the Lions is at 

stake 

 tŜǊƘŀǇǎ ǘƘŜǊŜΩǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƴŜw service project that you have been reluctant to take on because you are concerned 

about having the requisite resources.  The time just might be right to stretch yourselves and take on that challenge.  You 

just might learn that you have more than you thinƪΣ ŀƴŘ ŘƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ŀŦǊŀƛŘ ǘƻ ŦŀƛƭΦ  ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ǘǊȅ Ƴŀƴȅ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ ƴƻǘ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ 

them will work.  In truth we learn more from our failures than our successes.  Look for the need and respond.   

 There is another great challenge, the challenge to step up into a leadership position.  Positions of leadership can 

be intimidating with many of us opting simply to be a Lion.  Many wonder about their own qualifications to lead and 

many are leery of assuming the added responsibility.  Some think a person needs to be born a leader.  Leadership can be 

taught and developed and there are many opportunities to assume a leadership role in our clubs and in our district.  The 

first essential is to be a committed Lion and be willing to work, there are many who will help you. 

So, what challenges will you as clubs and individual Lions face this year?  Be assured, we can, and we will, face them 

together. 

 

Yours in Lionism 

 

Tony 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1st Vice District Governor Message 



 
 

 
 

Fellow Lions, 

I hope you all enjoyed a wonderful Christmas and rang in the New Year with friends and family.  I would like to thank all 

who took part in various activities leading up to the holiday season in order to help those less fortunate.  For example, 

Wreaths Across America, passing out holiday food boxes to families in need, ringing the Salvation Army Bell, Toys for 

Tots, singing Christmas carols at nursing homes, winter clothing drives, blanket drives, donations to community groups 

and many other activities including the Diabetes Christmas Around the World Fundraiser (which was also a success).  I 

especially want to thank those who contributed to the book drive I held for Pediatric Cancer/Four Diamonds.  I was 

informed that over 760 books were donated-most of which were from District 14-E!  Great Job Lions as this far exceeded 

my expectations!! 

Despite our many blessings, there are still those who are in desperate needτespecially those who lost everything as a 

result of the devastating tornados in Kentucky.  Currently the PA Lions State Disaster Coordinator and several others are 

working on a plan to provide assistance and aid.  A list of items has been emailed to all clubs so they can begin their 

collections.  We also may be asked to hold blood and plasma drives in January.  Please keep in mind that the turn-

around time will be a quick one once dates/times for collections are decided upon. 

Another way to assist individually or as a club is through Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF).  Clubs and 

individuals can make a direct donation to LCIF earmarked for Kentucky relief.   LCIF donations support projects of a large 

scale to help address unmet humanitarian needs for entire communities.  Projects can be led by local Lions after 

identifying the needs and developing plans of action.  LCIF has several grant programs to support large scale projects, 

but not for individual assistance.  LCIF funds do not come from individual Lions dues, but rather are donations from Lions 

clubs world-wide, foundations, corporations, governments, non-lions and interest earned from past investments.  100% 

of all donations support LCIF programs as they have separate fundraisers to cover administrative costs.  Grants can 

range from $10,000-$100,000, and can be used to help not only local communities, but communities throughout the 

world.  LCIF funds are used to support all Lions focus areas world-wide (vision, pediatric cancer, environment, hunger 

and diabetes).  

 Did you know that when your club donates $1000 to LCIF, they can name a Lion as a Melvin Jones Fellow?  Melvin Jones 

was the backbone and founder of Lions Club International Foundation.  The Melvin Jones Fellowship recognizes 

outstanding individuals and is the highest form of recognition and embodies humanitarian ideas consistent with the 

ǇǳǊǇƻǎŜ ƻŦ [ƛƻƴƛǎƳΦ ¸ƻǳǊ Ŏƭǳō ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ŘƻƴŀǘŜ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴŜȅ ŀƭƭ ŀǘ ƻƴŜ ǘƛƳŜ ŀǎ ƛǘ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ƻǾŜǊ ŀ ǇŜǊƛƻŘ ƻŦ 

time, but must be earmarked as a future Melvin Jones Fellow for your club.  You can check with the District LCIF 

Coordinator or witƘ [/LC ŘƛǊŜŎǘƭȅ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƭǳōΩǎ ōŀƭŀƴŎŜ ƛǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƛŦ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ŜƴƻǳƎƘΣ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ Ŏƭǳō ǎŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ Ƙŀǎ ǘƻ 

do is to complete and submit the application. 

We can be proud of the fact that when disaster strikes, we as Lions can respond.  Funding is provided to address 

preparedness and immediate needs that allow Lions and their partners to be among the first on site and providing 

assistance following devasting natural disasters. 

Yours in Service, 

2VDG Amy 

   

 

 

2nd Vice District Governor Note 



 

  
 
JULY 2021 
18 Lions Appreciation Day ς PA Lions Beacon Lodge Camp 
19 Washington/Bell Township Lions 
 
AUGUST 2021 
  2 Passing of the Banner ς Newhouse Park, Delmont 
  3 Vandergrift Lions 
  7 State Council Meeting ς Red Lion Hotel, Harrisburg 
12 Diabetes Meeting ς Butler 
14 1st Cabinet Meeting, Level Green Community Building 
16 Newhouse Park, Delmont 
23 Murrysville Lions 
25 Yukon Lions/Sewickly Area Lions 
 
SEPTEMBER 2021 
 2 Bushy Run Lions 
 4 LDBAW Golf Outing 
 9 Monessen Lions 
 9 ς 12 USA/Canada Forum, DesMoines Iowa 
14 Chestnut Ridge Lions 
15 Norwin Lions 
20 Arnold Lions 
21 Allegheny Township Lions 
22 Slickville Lions 
23 Rostraver Lions 
28 Youngwood Lions 
 
OCTOBER 2021 
  5 New Kensington Lions 
  7          Greensburg East Hempfield Lions 
10 Derry Lions 
12 New Florence Lions 
14 Mt. Pleasant Township Lions 
16 -17 GAT Fall Symposium TBA 
20 Stewartsville Lions 
25 Level Green Lions/Trafford Lions 
26 Belle Vernon Lions 
29 ς 31 State Council Meeting 2, King of Prussia PA 

NOVEMBER 2021 
3  Mass Induction   - Lakeview Restaurant  
4  Diabetes Meeting TBA  
6  2nd Cabinet Meeting TBA  
8 Manor Lions 
9  Latrobe Lions 
11 Irwin Lions 
23 West Newton Lions 
 
 
 

2021 ς 2022 DISTRICT 14E CALENDAR 



 
 
DECEMBER 2021 
Cabinet Christmas Party TBA 
 
JANUARY 2022 
 7 ς 9 VDG Retreat, Red Lion Hotel, Harrisburg PA 
11 Jeannette Lions 
12 Scottdale Centennial Lions 
13 Melvin Jones Birthday 
18 Seton Hill University Campus Lions 
25 Lower Burrell Lions 
 
FEBRUARY 2022 
4 ς 6 State Council Meeting #3, Wyndham Garden Hotel, York PA 
 7 New Alexandria Lions  
10 Diabetes Meeting TBA 
12 3rd Cabinet Meeting  
12 GAT Spring Fling Symposium, Harrisburg PA 
13 GAT Spring Fling Symposium, TBA 
22 East Huntingdon Twp. Lions 
 
MARCH 2022 
11 ς 13 Regional Lions Leadership (RLLI) Red Lion Hotel Harrisburg PA 
20 District 14E Bowling Tournament, Hillview Lanes 
26-28 ALLI 
 
APRIL 2022 
9 4th Cabinet Meeting TBA 
10 Membership Connection Seminar ς Ramada Inn, State College 
24 District Duck Race ς Yukon Lions Field 
29 District 14E Youth Talent Contest  
 
MAY 2022 
  8 aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ 
19 ς 22 Pennsylvania Lions State Convention,  
               Valley Forge Casino Resort, King of Prussia PA 
 
JUNE 2022 
19 CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ 
24 ς 28 105th Lions International Convention, Montreal, Canada 
 
JULY 2022 
  4 Independence Day 
 
IF YOU NEED TO CHANGE THE DATE OF A DISTRICT GOVERNOR VISIT, PLEASE LET THE DISTRICT GOVERNOR KNOW. 

(724-325-4133) 

  



 

 

 

We are about to embark on a New Year! This gives everyone the opportunity to not make the same mistakes as last 

year, like a mulligan, which is a do over in the game of golf. The last two years has placed enormous stress on everyone, 

from loss of income, jobs, family members, food, and supply shortages and much more. Two-thousand-twenty-two will 

provide an opportunity to look forward to another year with family, another year to be blessed and another year to do 

good things for others. The Lions can provide a ray of hope for this rebirth or renewal through global and local initiatives 

of service to others. This year we must all work together to give others hope, such as those devastated by the tornados 

through service projects to help return these lives to normal.  

The history of New ̧ ŜŀǊΩǎ dates back thousands of years according to my research at www.wilstar.com. Julius Caesar 
was the person who implanted the Julian calendar that January 1st become the common day for the New Year. 
According to this article, άbŜǿ ̧ ŜŀǊΩǎ Day is a Federal holiday in the United States and will be observed on January 1st, 
2022, the first day of ǘƘŜ bŜǿ Year, following both the Gregorian and the Julian calendar. New ̧ ŜŀǊΩǎ is often marked 
by fireworks, parades, and reflection upon the last year while looking ahead to a New Year of future possibilities. Most 
people celebrate the holiday in the company of loved ones, observing traditions meant to bring luck and success in the 
upcoming year. Typically, customs and traditions involve celebrating with champagne and a variety of different foods. 
New Years marks a date of happiness and a clean slate. For those celebrating New ̧ ŜŀǊΩǎ Day, it is an opportunity to gain 
experience from the prior year and make positive changes in their life beginning on the first day of the ȅŜŀǊΦέ 
 
What resolution can you make as a family to celebrate the New Year?  It is a time for reflection and putting goals into 
place to make the world a better place.  Since most everyone will be sharing time with family, why not discuss what each 
and everyone can do to give someone hope, help, or encourangment for the New Year.  Make a kindness plan, to put 
unkind words into check and count our blessings to be alive and well to enjoy all ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƻǊƭŘΦ  ¢ƛƭƭ ƴŜȄǘ ǘƛƳŜΧΦ 
 
Mary Popovich 
West Newton Lions 
 
 

 
 

 

 

WOMEN AND FAMILIES IN LIONS  

 

 

  

 
 
 

 
 

http://www.wilstar.com/


 

 

 

Dear Lions and Leos, 
 
I hope that you and your families had an enjoyable holiday season and that 2022 brings you much happiness, good 
health, and safety.  !ǎ ǿŜ ōŜƎƛƴ ǘƘŜ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΣ ƛǘΩǎ ŀ ǘǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǊŜǎƻƭǳǘƛƻƴǎΣ ōǳǘ Ƙŀǎ ȅƻǳǊ Ŏƭǳō ƳŀŘŜ ŀƴȅΚ 
  
If not, I recommend that you Resolve to: 
 

¶ Make your club the best that it can be by developing a signature service project. 

¶ Plan to attend your club, zone, and district meetings. 

¶ Make a contribution to Campaign 100 or to [/LCΩǎ 5ƛǎŀǎǘŜǊ CǳƴŘ, requesting that the money be used to help the 
tornado victims in Kentucky. 

¶ Plan a Membership Social. 

¶ Give ALL club members a responsible job so that they are active, contributing members. 

¶ Encourage members to accept leadership positions. 

¶ wŜǇƻǊǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƭǳōΩǎ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎ ƻƴ aȅ[ƛƻƴΦ όLŦ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ƘŜƭǇΣ Ƨǳǎǘ !{YΗύ 
  
hŦ ŎƻǳǊǎŜΣ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ǘŀƪŜ ŀ ǾŀŎŀǘƛƻƴΦ aŀƴȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀƴŘ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǎǘǊǳƎƎƭƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ /ƻǾƛŘΣ Ƨƻō ƭƻǎǎŜǎΣ ƻǊ 
depression. After all, the headlines always seem to be gloomy! Consequently, these individuals need our support more 
than ever.   

¶ Try to check on elderly neighbors regularly.  

¶ !ǎƪ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǇƛŎƪ ǳǇ ŀ ǇǊŜǎŎǊƛǇǘƛƻƴ ƻǊ ŀ ŦŜǿ ƛǘŜƳǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻŎŜǊȅ ǎǘƻǊŜ ǎƻ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ǾŜƴǘǳǊŜ ƻǳǘ 
into the cold.   

¶ Make some soup or chili and share it with them. 

¶ Some of our younger members can help to put out their trash, check their mail, or shovel snow when the 
weather changes.  

¶  Offer to watch a movie or sporting event with them or help them take down their decorations. 

¶  Perhaps, too, they might want to share Christmas cards or family albums with you. 
 
Sometimes the best service is spending time with someone who is alone. 
  
Lƴ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊŘǎ ƻŦ IŜƭŜƴ {ǘŜƛƴŜǊ wƛŎŜΣ ά¢ƛƳŜ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ƳŜŀǎǳǊŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊǎ ǿŜ ƭƛǾŜΣ ōǳǘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ŘŜŜŘs that we do and the joy 
ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ƎƛǾŜΦέ 
  
L ŀƳ ǇǊƻǳŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ [ƛƻƴΣ ŀƴŘ L ŀƳ ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŜŦŦƻǊǘǎ ǘƻ ά{ŜǊǾŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ IŜŀǊǘΦέ 
Hopefully,  2022 will be a great year for you and your families as well as for District 14-E. 
  
Yours in Friendship and Service from the Heart, 
Cindy Gregg 
 
 
 



 
 

Service
 

District 14-E Supporting the Disaster Relief Efforts in Kentucky 
 

The Lions of Kentucky are in need for supplies to help their communities recover from the tornados that hit the state in 
early December.  The Lions of Pennsylvania are going to help.  Here the Lions of District 14-E will be collecting the items 
listed below to fill our Care-A-Van.  The items collected will then be packaged and transported to Kentucky in a tractor 
trailer truck that is wrapped with an advertisement for our Multiple District.   

 

The following items are some of the items needed to help the residents of Kentucky: 

 
-Flashlights 

-Work Gloves 
-Toiletry Items 

-Mops 
-Brooms 

-Clothes Pins 
-Laundry Detergent 

-Bleach 
-Cleaning Supplies 

-Buckets 
-Paper Towels 

-Clothing ς aŜƴΩǎΣ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎΣ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ 
-Tarps with Tie Downs 

-Heavy Duty Garbage Bags 
-Chainsaws 

-Rakes 
-Shovels 

-Electric Cords ς рлΩ ŀƴŘ мллΩ 
-Batteries 

-Kerosene Heaters 
-Gas Cans ς Red and Yellow 

-Generators 
 
The need for this project is now so we are acting fast.  The collection date for items here in the District will be Sunday, 
January 16, 2022.  We will be gathering items in the Walmart parking lot in Delmont.  Items can be dropped off to the 
Care-A-Van parked in the Walmart parking lot between 1:00 and 1:30pm Sunday afternoon.   
If you cannot make this time please reach out to DG Margie, your Zone Chair, or me and we can arrange to get your 
items from you.  The tractor trailer truck heading to Kentucky is being packaged on January 21st.  All items need to be in 
the Care-A-Van prior to that to ensure they make it to the truck in time.   

 

Lion International President Douglas X Alexander will be arriving in Kentucky on January 24, 2022 to assist and help 
distribute supplies collected by PA Multiple District 14 Lions to those in dire need of help. The Lions of Kentucky have 
extended an invitation to any Lions from Multiple District 14 that would like to come down to help with distributing the 
supplies and attend the banquet honoring IP Doug on January 29, 2022 at the location listed below. To help with our 
planning, if you will be assisting in Kentucky, please let Cindy Gregg orffteacher1@verizon.net know of your arrival and 
departure dates so she can provide you with updated information.  
 

Accommodations can be made at the Holiday Inn at 600 North 4th street in Paducah, KY. 42001 Phone 270-366-7614. 
 

The state of Kentucky is also in need for blood and plasma donations.  If your Lions Club wants to organize a blood drive 
in your area you can help.  If you do this, please work with the blood collection agent to designate the collection for the 
Kentucky disaster relief.  For more information about blood donations or to schedule a donation check out the American 
Red Cross website at https://www.redcross.org/local/pennsylvania/greater-pennsylvania.html  
 

We live uǇ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ Ƴƻǘǘƻ ƻŦ ά²Ŝ {ŜǊǾŜέ ōȅ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ ƘŜǊŜ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ƭƻŎŀƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘƛŜǎ ōǳǘ ŀƭǎƻ ƛƴ ŀǊŜŀǎ ƻŦ ƴŜŜŘ 
across the country and around the world.   
 

Yours in Service,   
PDG Lance H. Remic 
Global Service Team Chairperson, District 14-E  Contact me at: 724-309-6750 or lremic@hotmail.com  
 

mailto:orffteacher1@verizon.net
https://www.redcross.org/local/pennsylvania/greater-pennsylvania.html
mailto:lremic@hotmail.com


 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Not getting the newsletter in your  

aŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ƛǘ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ŜƴŘ ǳǇ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ Ƨǳƴƪ 

or spam folder! 

Be sure to put this email address in your 

contacts and/or designate the address 

as SAFE! 

News.lions14e@gmail.com 

 
NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS INFO 

 
PLEASE FORWARD ALL NEWSLETTER ITEMS NO 

LATER THAN the 27th OF EACH MONTH!!!! 
Forward them to:   Lisa Gismondi 

Email:  lisgis67@msn.com 
 
 
 

 

 

 

mailto:lisgis67@msn.com








 
 

 

 

¢I9w9Ω{ !b !tt Chw ¢I!¢Η  :   Did you know there is an LION Magazine App?!?!?! 
Available for either iPhone or Android.  (Just search for it in your Apple Store or Google Play) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  5hbΩ¢ ChwD9¢ ¢h ¢!D ¸h¦w th{¢{ hb {h/L![ a95L!ΗΗΗΗΗΗ   

  Use the following hashtags on Twitter, Instagram (IG), Facebook (FB) or 

ǿƘŀǘŜǾŜǊ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ƳŜŘƛŀ ƻǳǘƭŜǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǳǎŜǎ άƘŀǎƘǘŀƎǎέΦ  IŀǎƘǘŀƎǎ ŀǊŜ ŀ ǿŀȅ 

of grouping like posts.    

#district14eweserve   

#district14elions   

#14EDGMargie 
  



 

{ǘŜǿŀǊǘǎǾƛƭƭŜ [ƛƻƴǎ Iƻǎǘǎ ±ƛǎƛǘ ŦǊƻƳ .ŜǾŜǊƭȅΩǎ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎ 

On December 15, 2021, the Stewartsville Lions Club enjoyed an excellent and heartwarming program at its annual 

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tŀǊǘȅΦ  YǊƛǎǘŜŜƴ .ŀƭƭŀǎΣ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳƳƛƴƎ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ .ŜǾŜǊƭȅΩǎ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎΣ ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ Ŏƭǳō ǘƻ ŘŜǎŎǊƛōŜ ǘƘŜ 

ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǘƛƻƴΩǎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ŀƴŘ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎΦ  .ŜǾŜǊƭȅΩǎ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎ ƛǎ ŀ ƴƻƴ-profit organization in North Huntingdon, PA which 

provides meaningful birthday celebrations for children experiencing homelessness and families in need.  The 

organization has supported thousands of birthdays over the past ten years.  The Stewartsville Lions Club presented a 

Ϸнлл Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǘƻȅǎ ǘƻ aǎΦ .ŀƭƭŀǎ ƛƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ƻŦ .ŜǾŜǊƭȅΩǎ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎΦ 

 

                           

  



 

 

 

 

 
 

           Slickville                           44  Activity Report - Club rang the bell for the Delmont Salvation Army on the Saturday before Christmas.  We 
held our Christmas party for member, spouses, and invited District officers.  Members participated in a Lunchables packing for Metzgar Elementary 
School.   

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lions making a Difference. 



 

 

 

  



 

 

Please note that these flyesrs can be found by clicking on the appropriate box found in the Newsletter Email.  This is 

being done to minimize space taken up with repeat articles and to help make the newsletter more manageable in size! 

  

 



 

Western Pennsylvania Lions Hearing Foundation Fellowship Application 

 

 

 

 

 

The application can be found in the Newsletter 

Email.  Just scroll down and find the block that 

says ά²ŜǎǘŜǊƴ t! [ƛƻƴǎ IŜŀǊƛƴƎ CƻǳƴŘŀǘƛƻƴ 

Fellowship Applicationέ ŀƴŘ ŎƭƛŎƪ ƻƴ ƛǘ.  

 

If you wish for a copy to be emailed to you, 

please reach out to PDG Lance Remic or myself 

at the following emails:  

Lremic@hotmail.com  

Or  

Lisgis67@msn.com 

 

 



 

  



 

 

Leader Dogs For the Blind 
Email Amanda Remic: akbrant@atlanticbb.net for more information 

 



 

 

  

CLUB SPOTLIGHTS:  District Governor Visits & Activities 



  



 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 
Arnold Lions Food 

Distribution Project 
with a visit from Santa! 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Murrysville Lions 

participated in the 

Reverse Advent 

Calendar and 

delivered several 

boxes of food to the 

Westmoreland 

County food bank. 

Collection of books  
from the Book Drive 

 
Derry Lions Christmas Caroling 

at Loyalhanna 

 

  



 

 

 

The Bushy Run Lions Club, 
Level Green Lions and 
Manor Lions Club joined 
together to celebrate the 
Holiday season by 
combining their Christmas 
Parties this year.  The event 
was held at the Lamplighter 
Restaurant in Delmont, PA.  
For entertainment, the PT 
Community Band played a 
melody of Christmas Music.  

 

 

 
 

A handful of Bushy Run 
lions, along with a few 
scouts from troop 1239 
participated in 
Wreaths Across 
America Day on 
December 18, 2021 at 
Penn Lincoln Memorial. 

  



 

 
Mt Pleasant Twp 

 

 
Keith Torrance 

 

Building Bikes 
for Toys for 

Tots  

 
Delmont Lions  

Lots of Bike Helmets!!! 

 



 


